
Middle Georgia State College 

Meeting 6 of the Academic Affairs Committee 



  C-MATH-02-2014-2015 (New Course, Learning Support, Math) 

  C-MATH-03-2014-2015 (New Course, Learning Support, Math) 

  C-MATH-04-2014-2015 (New Course, Learning Support, Math) 

 

Dr. Vogel spoke explained that these courses are also revising the learning support 

requirements for MATH. MATH 0988 and 0989 are courses that will be required of 

students with low test scores to take before MATH 1101 or MATH 1111. MATH 0999 

and 0998 are courses that will be taken in conjunction with MATCH 1101 or MATH 

1111 by students who will need “just-in-time” assistance as judged by their placement 

scores. The courses will need editorial work. All courses descriptions will need to be 

written up exactly as they will be placed in the catalog. The committee would like to see 

“just in time” rewritten as “just-in-time” to clear up some confusion about what that 

means. Learning “objectives” in 0989 should be changed to “outcomes”. Make sure that 

the prerequisites for both 0999 and 0998 are clear. Effective semester should be changed 

to Fall 2015. In the box for “If other, describe place in the curriculum: box it should be 

changed to say students are “placed” not “place” in proposal 04 and 01. In the box that 

asks for faculty credentials make sure it reads as “credentialed,” not “credentials,” for 

proposals 01, 02 and 04. Dr. Langan motioned to approve these courses with the 

suggested changes. Dr. Mohr seconded the motion. The proposals for new courses from 

the Department of Mathematics were unanimously approved.  

 

 c. From the School of Aviation: 

  P-AVIA-06-2014-2015 (Non-Substantive Program Modification, AAS Air 

   Traffic Management, Aviation)  

  P-AVIA-07-2014-2015 (Non-Substantive Program Modification,   

   AAS/Certificate, Aircraft Maintenance Technology, Aviation) 

 

Dr. Mary Wearn was called on speaker phone to discuss these changes. Credit hour 

changes were approved previously. However, these changes were not made on the right 

form so this is a correction. These changes are being made so that Air Traffic Control 

degree will remain competitive after the FAA made changes to their hiring expectations. 

Dr. Langan moved to approve the proposals; Dr. Vogel seconded the motion. The 

proposals for non-substantive program modifications coming from the School of Aviation 

were unanimously approved. 

 

4. Other items of business: Dr. Clayton reminded committee members that our next 

meeting will take place on March 20th. 

 

5. Dr. Langan moved to adjourn; Dr. Colquitt seconded the motion, which was approved 

by all. Dr. Clayton adjourned the meeting at 11:15 am. 

 

 

Dr. Sheree’ Keith 

Recorder and Chair-Elect, Academic Affairs Committee 2014-15 

 


